
 

 

 

Village Board Report – July 2016 

Welcome to the Village Board Report which is placed on our website monthly to keep you informed of 

actions taken by the Village Board on ordinances and other significant matters.  

 

WALMART LETTERS OF CREDIT – At the July 12, 2016 meeting, the Board released the Maintenance 

Letters of Credit for the Walmart development.  
 

EMPLOYEE HEALTH INSURANCE - At the July 12, 2016 meeting the Board accepted the proposal from 

Land of Lincoln Insurance Company for employee health insurance coverage through the end of the 

calendar year.   Upon being notified that the Land of Lincoln Insurance Company would be unable to 

provide coverage beyond August 31, 2016, the Village instead accepted a proposal from Blue Cross Blue 

Shield of Illinois at the July 26, 2016 meeting and approved a policy to subsidize a portion of the 

deductible for the policy period. 

 

FY 2017 BUDGET – At the July 12, 2016 meeting the Board received copies of the proposed FY 2017 

budget.  At the July 26, 2016 meeting, a presentation was made of the FY 2017 Budget.  At the 

conclusion of the presentation, the Board adopted the budget. 

 

FY 2017 APPROPRIATIONS HEARING - At the July 26, 2016 meeting the Board held a hearing on the 

proposed Appropriations for fiscal year 2017.   

 

Ordinances – The Board approved the following ordinance at the July 26, 2016 meeting: 

 

• Ordinance 16-17-13 Making Appropriations for the General Corporate Purposes for the Village 

of Johnsburg for the Fiscal Year beginning May 1, 2016 and ending April 30, 2017.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about this report and the above referenced matters, please contact Village 

Administrator, Claudett Peters, at 815-385-6023 or cpeters@johnsburg.org. 


